
-----Original Message----- 
From: catherine dee [mailto:cathdee@msn.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 11:25 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Division street initiative 
 
Please stop demolishing existing homes. 
Parking spots for new condo and apt essential .  
Plan for avoiding congestion before building More greenspace. PLAn more greenspace when designing 
buildings. ie courtyard apts Restrict heights of buildings when neighborhood homes are 1-2 story homes 
 
Most important really listen to what people want and don't just say "Sorry the permits been 
issued.Nothing can be done". 
 
Catherine Dee 
3112 se 35th 
Portland 
97202 
 


